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September 23, 2020 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Sun Sept 27 
8 & 10:30 am  
Worship 
 

Wed Sept 30 
8:15 am Chapel 

 

Free and Reduced:  Parents, please turn in your application for free and reduced 
lunches by the end of the week. 
 
Call: On September 14 Pastor Schreiner received a call to serve God’s people at St. 
Paul’s Lutheran Church in Cannon Falls, MN. He is in the process of assessing their 
needs and deciding where his talents can best further God’s kingdom here on earth. 
During his deliberation, over the next few weeks, he would invite and encourage you to 
share your thoughts and feelings with him as well. He also asks that you keep him and 
Jennifer in your prayers and they wrestle with this decision.  
 
Pictures/Cards for the Military: Since the beginning of school the preschoolers through 
8th graders have been making a picture or card that will be sent to members in our 
military for the Christmas season. Our pictures and cards will be paired up with care 
packages that will be sent to the military members in a hope to bring them a little joy over 
Christmas while they are deployed. 
 
Music Lessons:  It in not too late to sign up for piano or band lessons.  Please contact 
Mrs. Knutson for piano at sknutfam@mvtvwireless.com or Mrs. Lee for band lessons at 
mw.christine07@gmail.com.  You may also email the office. 
 
Unattended Vehicles:  We ask when you drop off your children in the morning that you 
do not leave your vehicle unattended anywhere in front of the lower building.  Since it is a 
fire lane we need to keep it open for the safety of all. Please park only in designated 
parking areas which are in front of the upper building or on the north side of the parking 
lot by the evergreen tree.   
 
Christmas Greenery: The CLYF will be selling Christmas greenery again this year. If 
you are interested in ordering any of the below items, call or email the church office at 
lonken@christlutheran-marshallmn.org with your completed order.  Payment will need to 
made before we will place your order.  Checks need to be made out to CLYF and can be 
mailed to the office.  We will accept orders through October 25. 
Items for sale: 
24” Fresh Balsam Wreath - $20.00 
This wreath from Minnesota has a red bow and three white tipped cones with red berries. 
26” Mixed Greens Wreath - $25.00 
This wreath has a red velvet bow and three pinecone sets with holly berries. 
Cross  - $23.00 
Cross made from fresh balsam with a bow and one set of pinecones with holly berries. 
25’ Balsam Roping - $35.00 
Extra thick evergreen roping. 
Holiday Swag - $20.00 
Balsam swag with a red velvet bow and one set of pinecones with holly berries. 
Holiday Evergreen Planter - $23.00 
Mixed evergreens with red twig dogwood branches in an 10” pot.  Total height of the 
holiday planter is 24-30”.  Great for entrances, porches, decks and patios!   
 

September 
Birthdays 

 
Kaylee Sandquist-1 
Lucas Grohs-2 
Jeremiah Prahl-4 
Evelyn Prahl-6 
Kiptyn Kesteloot-8 
Katherine Prahl-19 
Braiden Eulberg-22 
Natalie Noble-22 
Isaiah Prahl-24 
 
 

 



Sunday School:  For at least the months of September and October our Sunday School is going to look 
different. We are NOT meeting in person at church.  All of the families of Christ with children of Sunday 
School age should have received a Sunday School packet from Northwestern Publishing House. 
 
 
 


